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To whom it may concern 
 
I would like to express my opposition and concern over the proposed changes to 
workers compensation.  I believe this is a condition of employment hard fought for in 
the past and which has a direct impact on the standard of living in this country.  If these, 
what I call draconian changes are implemented then it will be a sad day for Australian 
industrial relations and for the Australian workforce and its members affected by 
workplace injuries. 
 
  I wonder how many people have been killed / maimed and injured whilst trying to 
make a living "on the job" in the last 20 years and the social impact this has had both in 
an individual and collective sense... 
 
If these changes are implemented what next is on the agenda? 
 
Regards 
Lance Chapman 


